
Wyoming Public School 
 

Payment Plan: Stage 3 Camp 2021 

 

Dear Parent or Caregiver, 
 
The Stage 3 camp to Canberra is from Tuesday 10 August to Thursday 12 August 2021 
 
The final cost for the excursion is $360. This includes the $50 deposit already paid 
 
To assist with payment the following payment plan has been arranged for the remaining $310: 
 
   $80 no later than Friday 21 May 2021 
   $80 no later than Friday 6 June 2021 
   $80 no later than Friday 16 July 2021 
   $70 no later than Friday 30 July 2021  
 
Please note: All camp payments need to be made by the due date and finalised by Friday 30 
July 2021. 
 
If you are experiencing financial difficulty, an application to receive assistance for a single payment 
plan amount may be requested through the Principal in the week prior to the payment being due. 
 
The excursion cost includes: 
 

• Coach travel 

• 2 nights dinner, bed and breakfast at the Gold Creek Tourist Resort 

• Lunch on days 2 & 3 

• Morning & afternoon teas on days 2 & 3 

• Entry and tours at: 
➢ National Museum of Australia 
➢ Australian War Memorial 
➢ Telstra Tower 
➢ Electoral Education Centre 
➢ Earth Science Education Centre 
➢ Royal Australian Mint 
➢ Parliament House 
➢ Questacon 
➢ Australian Institute of Sport 

 
Students will be excluded from Camp if they have been suspended or had two detentions within four 
weeks of the camp. Students will be refunded the amount paid for the camp except for the non-
refundable deposit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Head & Carly Dufficy        Rebecca Wild 
CAMP COORDINATORS        PRINCIPAL  
8 May 2021 



Wyoming Public School 
 

 

 
Dear Stage 3 families, 
 
Final costing 
 
The final cost for the Stage 3 camp to Canberra is $360 (this includes the $50 deposit) 
leaving a balance of $310 owing. 
 
PACER is an initiative of the Australian Government which provides some financial 
assistance for students in Years 4-12 to travel to Canberra. We have applied for this 
assistance and this has been taken off your costs. 
 
Payments 
 
Part payments can be made following the payment plan on the next page or you can make 
a full payment at anytime. 
 
Please note that all camp payments need to be finalised by Friday 30 July 2021. 
 

 
Further information 
 
Information with what to pack, medication forms and other general information will be sent 
home shortly. 
 
A camp information session will be held at school in the school Library at 3pm on 
Tuesday 18 May 2021. Those wishing to attend must sign in using the QR code. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Head & Carly Dufficy       Rebecca Wild 
CAMP COORDINATORS        PRINCIPAL  
8 May 2021 

Stage 3 Camp 2021  


